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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 

“It has been a great week in the Town of Pike Road, and there are more activities on the calendar for this month! On Monday, I had 
the privilege of connecting with you on the Mondays with the Mayor radio show. Thank you to everyone who tuned in, stopped by, 
and joined the conversation! In addition, thank you, Pike Road, for your enthusiastic response to community opportunities, like the 
ongoing Seedling Giveaway! Due to the community response and the number of seedlings provided by the Alabama Forestry 
Commission, seedlings will continue to be available from 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. March 7 – 11 at Founders Station (4902 Pike Rd). Thank you 
for planting a tree in the Town of Pike Road! Coming up, save the date: The Pike Road Business Association Lunch & Learn program 
kicks off on Mar. 17, and we look forward to seeing you there. 

There are so many exciting things happening in our community’s schools, and we are so appreciative of the support you show for 
PRS and all of our Patriots. In the coming days, we encourage you to engage in the new superintendent search for Pike Road Schools 
by clicking here to participate in a community survey about what you would like to see in the next leader of the PRS system. 
Superintendent Dr. Chuck Ledbetter has served tirelessly and accomplished great things at Pike Road Schools, and we are excited to 
see all he will do as he embarks on a new post. 

Keep your eyes on our webpage and watch the newsletter, because the PRAYER Team, Ag & Stewardship Club, Business Association, 
and other groups have great things coming up.  

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.  

Thank you and God Bless.” 

 

http://bit.ly/2onywJO
http://bit.ly/2onywJO
https://bit.ly/3tNSP23

